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Parks Victoria June 2022 Board Meeting Report  
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 28 June 2022 to review and discuss a range of priority issues and 
opportunities, with meeting highlights outlined below. 

2022-23 State Budget Capital Program Funding   

The Board maintained its program oversight and approved all recommendations to enable immediate 
commencement of all capital deliverables from 2022-23 State Budget announcements.    

2021-22 [DRAFT] Annual Report of Operations 

The Board considered the early draft copy and approved the process to finalise their input and feedback.   

Stakeholder Survey 2022 Results 

The Board noted positive results for the 2022 survey including an increased number of participants. 

Strategic Risk Deep Dive SR-03 Financial Capacity  

The Board discussed its financial risk profile in this annual strategic risk deep dive. 

Board and Committees annual self-assessment 

The Board reflected on the self-assessment results and opportunities for development.    

Quality Management Framework 

The Board approved Parks Victoria’s first Quality Management Plan and Framework that will drive improved 
compliance performance. 

Health Safety and Environment Report 

The May 2022 Total Recordable Injury Frequency Rate (TRIFR) was 11.6 and continues to exceed (i.e., be 
lower than) the 2021-22 target of 13.5. 

 


